
Parent and Family Engagement 

Title I schools are required to notify parents of their rights to receive certain information. Parents may 
request information concerning the professional qualifications of their child's teacher(s) including the 
degrees held, certifications held, and whether the teacher is certified in the area he/she is teaching. 
Title I schools must notify parents if their child has been assigned, or has been taught for at least four 

consecutive weeks by a teacher who does not meet the state licensure and certification requirements. 
Parents also may request information concerning whether or not their child is receiving instruction by 
paraprofessionals, and if so, their qualifications.  

The law states that parents in Title I schools: 

• Must be a part of developing

http://www.gaston.k12.nc.us/Domain/137
https://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=gaston&s=153160
http://www.ecac-parentcenter.org/About-the-NC-PIRC.aspx?sid=25&pid=4&red=yes

